From: Catherine McQueen Sent: 24 January 2020 12:32

To: Lawlor, Josh

Subject: Re: 142 Bayham Street Planning Objection

Dear Josh

I would like to make a planning objection regarding the proposed extension at along with my neighbours who have both objected

My objection is along the same lines primarily the loss of light particularly to 142a which would, if the extension goes ahead, be completely hemmed in on both sides by brick walls. The houses are very narrow and this would cause a significant loss of light both to the interior of the houses as well as the gardens.

Kind regards, Catherine